
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL         ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 

                                        Date: 05 May 2025 

 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NO. 1/2025-26 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Season's Greetings! 

 

We commenced the New Academic Session 2025-26 on 01 April 2025. I, on behalf of the Management and Staff, extend 

my heartfelt gratitude to God Almighty and to all the parents and guardians for their unwavering support during the last 

academic session. We hope for the same level of cooperation and support in this new session as well. 

 

Investiture Ceremony: St. Xavier’s School Nevta organized the Investiture Ceremony to felicitate and acknowledge 

the newly appointed School Council on 7th April 2025. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

1. Periodic Test-1 (PT-1): Periodic Test-1 for Classes III - VIII will commence from 6th May 2025 and for classes 

IX - XII from 21st May 2025. The Date Sheet for the same has been shared with the students in the class. 

 

2. Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM): PTM for Classes 1 to 8 will be held on 17th May 2025 and for Classes 9 to 

12 will be on 31st May 2025.  

 

3. Special Classes for IX to XII: Special Classes will be held for the students of Classes IX - XII to enhance their 

academic abilities and cover the syllabus in good time. The classes will be held from 16 May 2025 to 31 May 

2025. Attendance is mandatory for all students of classes IX - XII. 

 

4. Remedial Classes: The school has planned to facilitate remedial classes for academically weak students of 

classes I - VIII. The classes will be held from 16 May 2025 to 31 May 2025 during the summer vacation. 

Attendance is mandatory for all students of classes I - VIII. The teachers concerned will share the schedule and 

other details for daily contact regarding their ward’s progress. The parents of the students recommended for 

remedial classes must ensure that their wards attend these classes. 

 

5. Summer Camp: A Summer Camp for students of classes III - VIII will be held from 16 May 2025 to 31 May 

2025 for various activities. Interested students may join by paying the required fee.  

 

6. Summer Vacation: The summer vacation will commence from May 16, 2025. The school will reopen on 

Tuesday, July 01, 2025. Parents are requested to ensure that their wards spend significant time for regular studies 

and other related creative works daily. 

 

7. Switchover from Entab to e-Care: This is to inform you that the school is going to switchover from 

the current school software application Entab to a new platform called e-Care, with effect from May, 

2025. Kindly note that Entab will no longer be functional from May, 2025. Therefore, we request you 

not to use Entab for any purpose, including fee payment. 
 

Wishing you an enjoyable and relaxing summer vacation. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

(Fr. Sangeeth Raj, S.J.) 

Principal 

 

 


